
 

 

 

 
 

 

Call for application for open position  
EANO Executive Board 2020-2022 

 
Dear EANO Members 

EANO is THE Association for Neuro-Oncology in Europe and has launched several committees 
where your support and input as experts in the field of Neuro-oncology is highly appreciated.  

The EANO Executive Board invites applications to be part of the new Board which starts after the 
EANO General Assembly taking place in autumn 2020. The Executive Board is composed of 
representatives of different specialities and each member has specific tasks and competencies. The 
duration of the position is 2 years, with the possibility of one re-election. Boardmembership allows 
you to take part in the development of our field, EANO and its many activities 

Any specialist may apply as there are no fixed positions for the different disciplines. 

Applicants must be members of EANO (i.e. paid-up members) with residency in a European country. 
Applicants should be active in Neuro-Oncology, used to interdisciplinary and multi-professional 
teamwork, education and should be interested in a prosperous future for EANO. We expect Board 
Members to participate in teleconferences and face-to-face meetings and actively support EANO 
projects.   

The election procedure will be as follows: 

1. The interested candidates should send to the EANO Board a letter of application explaining 
their motivations and a standard CV (up to 3 pages) to the EANO Office at: office@eano.eu. 
The deadline for submission is June 1, 2020. 

2. By the middle of July, the Nomination Committee of EANO (which is composed of the 
President, President-Elect and the last 3 Past Presidents) will review all the applications. 
They will take into account the track record, the geographic representation and specialty of 
the applicants to ensure the Executive Board has a broad representation. 

3. At the General Assembly in autumn 2020, the candidates approved by the Nomination 
Committee will be presented. If there are two or more similarly qualified nominees for a vacant 
position, the election will be held by a simple majority of votes during the General Assembly. 

4. The announcement and introduction of elected members will take place at the end of the 
General Assembly. 

The EANO Board invites all EANO members to apply! EANO needs active members to further 
advance our field! 
 
Sincerely 
Martin van den Bent  
President, EANO  
  


